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Jeremy Moore

From: Darryl Fitzgerald <Darryl.Fitzgerald@mpsc.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 1 November 2024 9:15 AM
To: Jeremy Moore
Subject: VPA Offer

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL]: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know 
the content is safe.  

 

Hi Jeremy, 
 
Ahead of this morning’s discussion, at yesterday’s Council Meeting, Council endorsed  the recommendatio; 
 
1. That Council agree in principle to the monetary terms of the oƯer to enter into a Planning Agreement.  
2. That the proponent be invited to prepare a draft Planning Agreement in accordance with section 7.4 of the 
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 (NSW). 
3. That in accordance with the NSW Government's Planning Agreements Practice Note - February 2021, 
Council staƯ prepare a Planning Agreement Policy and Procedures for consideration by Council.   
 
 
Regards 
 
 

 

Darryl Fitzgerald | Director - Planning and Development 
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Council's mission is to lead the way in fostering a healthy, positive and well-resourced community 
Moree Plains Shire Council acknowledges and pays respect to the Kamilaroi people and their Elders, both past and present, as the traditional 
custodians of this land. 
 
This message, and any files transmitted with it, is intended only for the addressee named and may contain confidential and/or legally professional privileged 
material. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender immediately. Any retransmission, dissemination, reliance on or other use 
of this communication by persons other than the intended recipient is prohibited. Views expressed in the message are those of the individual sender, and are 
not necessarily the views of the Moree Plains Shire Council. 

 


